
 

    
   

 

Our Ref: SFI/SHT.yr8PSHE 

24 May 2023 

Dear Families 

Year 8 PSHE lessons  

During the weeks commencing Monday 5 and Monday 12 June, students in Year 8 will be looking at 

'What is Cancer?' and 'Loss and Bereavement' during their PSHE lessons. Whilst this is an important 

part of the curriculum and delivered with much sensitivity, we know that this may be a difficult 

subject for some students.  

If your child may find this a difficult lesson, please contact Mrs Fisher on s.fisher@stowhigh.com or 

ask your child to see their PSHE teacher in advance, so that we can put appropriate support into 

place. 

If you have any questions please contact Mrs Fisher on the email address above.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Fisher.  

Teacher of Maths 

mailto:s.fisher@stowhigh.com

